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Dear Board of Trustees,
 
A proposal meeting was held at the District Office on 8-6-2025.  The meeting was well
attended and the attendees list is included for reference.  Phase 1 proposals are due back
to us by August 29th.  I would like to discuss at the board meeting for potential inclusion of
1-2 board members as evaluators in the RFQ review process.
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